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Comments: Greetings, I am writing to share my support of the GPLI proposal.

 

I ask that the GPLI Proposal be reflected to the greatest extent possible in the revised GMUG Forest Plan. 

 

This is a revised Forest Plan that includes the broadly-supported Special Management Area and Wilderness

recommendations developed by the GPLI that will best serve the communities in Gunnison County and the public

at large.

 

GPLI has a collaborative group, which has been making this proposal for over 10 years. This type of

collaboration, cross-sector involvement, is critical to public land management and I fully trust this initiative and

request that it be adopted as is. 

 

Thank you, 


